
Good afternoon Loyalsock Families,  

This is Jerry McLaughlin, Superintendent of Schools. 

We continue to receive updated information from the Governor’s office and the 

Pennsylvania Department of Health. Please continue to access our website under 

the Coronavirus Covid-19 updates for the latest information.  

All of our school district facilities are closed to the public until further notice. This 

includes all of our buildings, all practice fields and the track. We appreciate your 

cooperation during this time.  

We will only have essential personnel in during the next two weeks. If you need to 

contact the schools, please feel free to email our district at 

ltsdadministration@loyalsocklancers.org 

Starting tomorrow, we will be providing bag lunches from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 

p.m. for any student age 18 and under.  These lunches will be served outside of the 

front high school entrance. Parents may bring their children to the entrance or 

students may come to pick up their lunch. Meals are served on a first come first 

serve basis. The lunch will consist of lunch with a breakfast for the next morning. 

Our food service staff is prepared to support our families in need. Our food pantry 

will be packing boxes for families in need. Parents and Guardians may also come 

to the High School entrance to pick up a box of food from the pantry. If you have a 

need for one of the food boxes, please contact our food service department at 570-

323-3211.  

Once again, we will continue to provide updates as they become available. Thank 

you for your continued cooperation as we work together to meet the needs of our 

students and their families during this most difficult time.  
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